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Serial Reference Country Description

Chemical weapons conven­
tion: Confidentiality

Date
CD/901 
CD/CW/ 
WP.230

431 France 16.3.89

BrazilCD/895/ 
Rev. 1 
CD/CW/ 
WP.226/ 
Rev. 1

National trial inspection: 
Technical report

432 21.3.89

VOLUME II

433 CD/907 Aus­
tralia

Letter dated 22 March 1989 
addressed to the Secretary- 
General of the Conference 
on Disarmament from the 
Permanent Representative of 
Australia transmitting a 
document entitled 
"Provision of data relevant 
to the chemical weapons 
convention"

23.3.89

434 CD/909 
CD/CW/ 
WP.232

Chemical weapons convent­
ion: Ad hoc inspections

UK 30.3.89

435 CD/910 
CD/CW/ 
WP.234

Letter dated 4 April 1989 
addressed to the Secretary- 
General of the Conference 
on Disarmament from the 
Permanent Representative of 
Australia transmitting a 
document entitled "Report 
of an Australian national 
trial inspection"

Aus­
tralia

5.4.89

436 CD/911 Canada Letter dated 30 March 1989 
addressed to the Secretary- 
General of the Conference 
on Disarmament from the 
Deputy Permanent Represent­
ative of Canada trans­
mitting compendia on 
chemical weapons comprising 
plenary statements and 
working papers from the 
1988 session of the 
Conference on Disarmament

5.4.89


